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September 2, 2010

Mrs. Anna Brown
Children Day Care Centre,

3948 Tree Hill

Mississippi.

Dear Madam,

I am writing this letter to appreciate you for the services your day care centre has extended to me and my child during the crisis. Undeniably, it was your personal care that made us assured of our child, especially when he was so sick two years back, and due to our financial crisis, I was forced to go for some job and you took care of our baby that I could focus on work. I am really gratified and indebted to you.
Your personal care has made my child healthy and active and, even today he remembers you in his growing mind and keeps asking me. Though many services could not be measured in terms of money as compensation, I cannot forget your services and motherly love and affection you gave to my child when he was with you.  Kindly do not forget us and for your remembrance I am sending you few pictures taken at your care centre and few new pictures of my child. Hope you will be happy to receive them.

I once again like to express my sincere gratitude to your service. Thank you very much.

Yours truly,
Mrs. Anjelina Jones
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. 

Feel free to use letters for your

 personal purposes. Reproduction 

in whole or in part in any form or 

medium without express written 

permission is prohibited.
